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Save the Blean 
 
26th May 2024 
 
Re: Chapter 2 (Canterbury) Policy C12. University of Kent Development 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The proposed destruction of green space would add to the pollution of the area, reduce the 
wildlife (so beautiful and good for mental health), and contribute to climate change.  
The Blean is special, it has huge amenity value for local residents and visitors. 
The proposed development would further overcrowd the roads. 
The infrastructure of Canterbury is already under strain. 
We strongly object to the proposed plan. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joyce Epps 
Anthony Epps 




